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869.	Dr P J Groenewald (FF Plus) to ask the Minister of Finance:†
(1)	Whether the SA Airways still allows firearms handed in by passengers to be flown to their destination; if not, (a) when was the practice discontinued and (b) what is the reason for this;
(2)	whether he will make a statement about the matter?											
NW984E
REPLY:
(1) South African Airways has indicated that on all destinations they have stopped transporting fire-arms for passengers.  Additional information is available on SAA’s webiste at http://www.flysaa.com/za/en/flyingSAA/baggage/firearms.html

(2) The Minister does not intend to make an announcement on this matter. 

